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Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

I feel that Medicaid Expansion is necessary for those who need it, but there should be very strict 
guidelines as to who should receive coverage.  Medicaid should not be used for out of wed lock 
pregnancies, illegal aliens and able bodied person's who could get a job and pay for their for their own 
insurance like everyone else.  The free ride needs to be stopped.  Drug abuse related medical care 
should not be covered, if they can buy the illegal drugs to shot into their veins and get anabscess, then 
they should be able to pay to have the abcess treated.

Sincerely,

Deborah Browning

Abingdon, VA 
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